
2019/20 HULL PIRATE YOUTH BASKETBALL 
ANNUAL MEETING 

Hull Pirate Youth Basketball will hold their annual meeting for the 
upcoming year Thursday, October 17th at 730PM in the 

exhibition room at Hull High School. Any adult interested in 
coaching, serving on the board or assisting with the 2019/2020 

season is welcome to attend. If you are interested in coaching or 
serving on the board you must notify the league in writing 

at hullpirateyouthbasketball@gmail.com prior to this meeting. 
If you have any questions or concerns please 
email hullpirateyouthbasketball@gmail.com 

 

 
2019/20 HULL PIRATE YOUTH BASKETBALL TRAVEL TRYOUTS 
All tryouts will be held at the Jacobs Elementary School. Please try to arrive early. The season runs 

from December to March, with practices starting in November, and may include a warm-up 
tournament near Thanksgiving. Travel is a competitive program that requires players to tryout, and in 

grades where there are more than enough players for a travel team, cuts may be made. Please 
discuss this with your son/daughter before they tryout. Travel also requires a commitment of one to 
two practices during the week and one to two games on weekends. Please note that the registration 

fee for Travel varies per grade, ranging from approximately $160 to $250, and may also require a 
uniform purchase. Payment will not be due until after the tryouts when teams are formed, 

and before the season starts. Players placed on a travel team will receive a payment link after the 
tryouts. 

NOTE: Your child must be registered at www.hullbasketball.com to tryout. 

The tryout schedule is as follows: 

4th Girls:  Monday 10/21, 7-745PM  

5th Girls:  Monday 10/21, 7-745PM  

6th Girls:  Monday 10/21, 745-830PM 

7th Girls:  Thursday 10/24, 7-745PM 

8th Girls:  Thursday 10/24, 745-830PM

4th Boys:  Wednesday 10/23, 7-745PM 

5th Boys:  Wednesday 10/23,  7-745PM  

6th Boys:  Wednesday 10/23, 745-830PM  

7th Boys:  Tuesday 10/22, 7-745PM  

8th Boys:  Tuesday 10/22, 745-830PM  

Notice: The program/event listed in this material is organized and provided by independent private organizations and instructors not employed or sponsored by or affiliated with 
the Town of Hull or its School Department.  The program information is provided here only for the public’s convenience and does not constitute a recommendation or 

endorsement.  The Town and its School Department have no responsibility or liability for said program or event.  All inquiries should be directed to the sponsoring organization 
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